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Ashley Quick

From: Ruth McHargue
Sent: Monday, June 13, 2016 3:30 PM
To: Consumer Correspondence
Cc: Diane Hood
Subject: FW: To CLK Docket 160009

Customer correspondence 
 
From: Consumer Contact  
Sent: Monday, June 13, 2016 3:20 PM 
To: Ruth McHargue 
Subject: To CLK Docket 160009 
 
Copy on file, see 1214541C.  DHood 
 
From: Francis Clifford [mailto:cliffatty@gmail.com]  
Sent: Monday, June 13, 2016 3:11 PM 
To: Consumer Contact 
Subject: 25% rate increase for new plant construction 
 

As a citizen of Florida and homeowner, I vehementnly oppose the 
proposed increase unless the entire proceeds are dedicated to the 
construction of more renewable power plants like solar, wind, or wave. 
This would help to ensure our bills will decrease over time once these 
plants are built. Natural gas power plants pose a huge risk because it is not 
unlikely that natural gas will become more expensive over time the way 
gasoline has. 
 
Why are we the Sunshine State if we can't take advantage of Mr. Sun to 
generate our energy needs? 
 
Thank you. 
 
 
--  
Francis J. Clifford, Esq. (Ret.) 
Notary Public 
Cypress Cove at Suntree 
Melbourne, Brevard County, Florida  
321.292.4635 
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If you forward this email, please delete the forwarding history, which includes my email address. Erasing the history helps 
prevent viruses and spammers from mining addresses. Please use Blind Copy ( BCC) address block for all your recipients. It is a courtesy to me 
and others who may not wish to have their email addresses shared with others. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  




